
 

Hosted by Littlestown Area Senior Center 

Saturday, December 7, 2024  

5-8 pm 

A Gingerbread House Competition will be part of the Christmas on the Square event. Entries are 

free and can be submitted by anyone (children, families, classrooms, youth groups, businesses, 

etc.). Participants must drop off Gingerbread Houses at the Littlestown Area Senior Center, 10 E. 

Locust St. on Saturday, December 7th, between 3:00-4:30 where the public will then have the 

opportunity to view and vote for their favorite entries.  Gift card prizes will be awarded to the 1st, 

2
nd

, and 3
rd

 place Gingerbread House winners. 

All houses must be picked up by 8:15 pm. Any houses not picked up on Sat. will remain at the 

Senior Center for the members to enjoy. 

We wish everyone the best of luck and look forward to this new family-fun event! 


